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London and Middlesex Archaeological Society - for and behalf of the

British Archaeology

For the attention of Shane McDonnell

This Committee acts on behalf of the Council for British Archacology in respect of Listed
buildings and Applications within the Greater London area. The Committee discussed the
above case at its meeting on Tuesday, 29 March 2016 and made the following observations:

The Committee objected to this Application on the grounds that it affected the setting
and views of a listed building. It was maintained that the garage was being converted
into a 'little house' which would be inconsistent with its surroundings.

Vicki Fox (Hon. Secretarv)



